
Dear Incoming Kindergarten families, 

 

We are pleased to attach a short “Welcome to Aubrey” video to view with your children 

highlighting our school.   

https://youtu.be/zImslMMRUSM 

 

Additionally, we have included the Gradual Entry schedule and an Information sheet for you to 

complete and return at our Welcome Orientation on Tuesday, September 6th.   

 

Please note the Kindergarten teachers are happy to provide school supplies for students for a 

cost of $25.  This fee will be available to pay via our online school cash system in September.  

Please see the attached “step by step” instructions on how to set up your School Cash account 

or add another family member to your account https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/  

 

We look forward to meeting you on Tuesday, September 6th at your scheduled Orientation 

time. 

 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Hartman 
Principal 
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